                                       
 
 St Mary and St Thomas CE Primary School Newsletter

Week Beginning: Monday 25th September 2017



MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING
A huge thank you to everybody who donated cakes and money to our Macmillan fundraising day. Thank you to the Y2&Y6 parents who joined us for the coffee afternoon. We appreciate your support. Thanks to Mrs Muscroft for organising the event. 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 
We will be holding our annual book fair beginning Monday 9th October in the school hall. The books will be available at the end of each school day. You should have received a leaflet giving you a flavour of some of the books that will be on offer. The book fair will finish on Friday 13th October. 
HARVEST FESTIVAL DONATIONS 
Year 2 will be leading the Harvest Festival service on Friday 6th October at St Thomas’ Church at 9:30am. We are asking for donations of tinned goods and toiletries to donate to those in need. We thank you in advance for all of your support.  
SWITCHING ENERGY 
Please see the information on the newsletter regarding switching and saving on your energy bills.
OLD £1 COINS
Due to the old £1 going out of circulation from 5th October we will no longer accept old £1 coins as payment for any of your childs dinner money/snack or activities. Any received into the school office will be returned.



COMING UP…
Monday 2nd  October: Y5 Family Worship 9am in the school hall. Late comers will not be allowed entry to the service. 
Thursday 5th October: Reception family learning session 2:15pm (School Hall)
Friday 6th October: Y2 to lead Harvest Festival service at St Thomas’ Church- 9:30am























Well done to the following children, who have won the Headteacher’s Award this week!

	CLASS
	NAME
	REASON

	NURSERY
	Mia 
	Settling beautifully and always following our rules.

	RECEPTION
	Kaitlin 
	Enthusiastic approach to all she does

	YEAR 1
	Diezel 
	Trying really hard with all his work

	YEAR 2
	Demi-Leigh 
	Reciting a poem confidently

	YEAR 3
	Leon 
	Excellent behaviour and being ready to learn.

	YEAR 4
	Dylan 
	Working so hard on his times tables!

	YEAR 5
	Paul 
	Persevering with making sure his work is to a high standard

	YEAR 6
	Aaron 
	An excellent piece of RE work



       


	LUNCHTIME AWARDS
	YEAR
	NAMEATTENDANCE AWARD
Whole school attendance last week was 98.2%
Well done to Reception with 99.6% and Year 5 with 99.3%.  They have won the class attendance awards this week!
Well done everyone!


	REC
	Charlotte 

	YEAR 1 
	Kayden 

	YEAR 2
	Caitlin 

	YEAR 3
	Ameera 

	YEAR 4
	Tinkabelle 

	YEAR 5
	Faye 

	YEAR 6
	Thomas 



ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK
         Rec                        99.6%
Y1			 98.4%
Y2			 97.9%
Y3			 97.2%
Y4		             97.0%
Y5			 99.3%
   Y6 	 	          97.9%  
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Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day!
Confidence, Trust, Resilience, Compassion, Hope, Independence, Forgiveness
Barton Close, WA10 2HS Tel 01744678010 Email stmarythomas@three-saints.org.uk Web www.sm-st.co.uk
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